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Dear families, 
 
RE: Enrichment Week Trip - Wicked the Musical  
 
We are writing with further information about your child’s place on the trip to Wicked the 
Musical on Wednesday, 26th June.   
 
Students will be attending a matinee performance at the Apollo Theatre, London.  
The musical is extremely popular and has been running since 2003. The musical has been 
described as: 
 

“One of the greatest musicals of all time. A truly magical show full of imagination and 
emotion that is not to be missed”. (WhatsOnStage, 2007). 

 
This trip allows the students to be inspired by live theatre and begin to understand life as a 
performing artist.  
 
On the day of the trip, we will be meeting at 8:15am on the MUGA for registration.  Travel 
to London will be by coach from the Freedom Leisure Centre car park.   
 
The matinee performance of Wicked is at 2:30pm.  We will return to school for 
approximately 7:30pm.  The coach drop-off on return will be at the Freedom Leisure Centre 
car park.  
 
Please note students should wear appropriate footwear for walking, and ensure they have a 
drink and a packed lunch or money to buy food.  Our arrival in London will be at 
approximately 12:00pm, allowing time for students to consume lunch before the 
performance.  
 
Please note if your child is in receipt of free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me via office@ryecollege.co.uk if you have any queries.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr. D. Downes 
Head Teacher  
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